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Message from Interim Vice-Principal (Research) Kimberly A. Woodhouse 

I regret that I cannot join you for the first Senate meeting of the academic year, but I am pleased 

to be able to provide an update of the various activities in the portfolio.   

Importantly, as the Strategic Research Plan was approved in April 2018, we can now focus on 

the institutional priorities outlined within it, and work with f aculties to advance new and 

emerging research areas, identify strategies for achieving funding successes in these areas and 

inform  decisions on areas for hiring.  Other priority areas in clude: 

�x increasing industry engagement and commercialization,  

�x 
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The Queen’s National Scholar  (QNS) program  is designed to enrich teaching and research at 

the university  while  also supporting  faculty  renewal and diversity  and 


